
Rebecca Britton 

211 Andover Drive Exton PA 19341 

 

docket number P-2018-3000281 

Sunoco’s Petition to Lift the Emergency Order 

 

Dear PUC Commissioners, 

For the first time since Sunoco Pipeline LP first changed the Mariner East transmission product in 

December 2014 my family has been carefree from fear of pipeline complications.  I do not own an 

easement but live about 2 miles northwest of the West Whiteland border in Uwchlan Township.  My 

home is 450 ft from the Mariner line.  Here it only has 18 inches depth of cover regulations suggest it 

should be 36 inches plus 12.  This is an unacceptable amount of risk my family is in, you have been asked 

by Uwchlan Township Officials to evaluate their rights to intervention under this matter.   

 

Being that, here in Uwchlan, we have the same land formations as in West Whiteland and Mariner One 

is not properly covered please continue the Emergency Injunction until the safety of this pipeline 

running through Uwchlan has been evaluated.  Our family lives in fear and under your authority your 

agency alone is responsible for the safe transmission of pipelines under PA State Title 66 section 1501. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Britton 


